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From: David McDiarmid [mailto:dwmcdiarmid@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2016 3:23 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Central Corridor Pipeline Extension-Case # 16-0253-6A-BTX 

To Whom it May Concern, 

The Duke Energy Proposal to run a 30" high pressure transmission line through much of Suburban 
Cincinnati is unconscionable and shows a disregardforthe welfare of families, schools and businesses 
along the proposed routes. Officials withing the siting board, local and state politicians surely are aware 
that this will bring harm to the people they are called to serve. From environmental damage to 
neighborhoods, loss of property values and the risk of catastrophic accidents, I hope that all involved In 
the process recognize that these transmission lines have no place running through neighborhoods 
within Greater Cincinnati and Northern Kentucky. I am adamantly opposed to the Central Corridor as 
proposed. 

30" gas transmission lines under up to 720 psi need to be routed through rural areas, vi/hy Is it necessary 
to point this out to officials involved in this project. Migrating from oil to natural gas is beneficial to all of 
us for environmental reasons, it just has to be done the right way. 

I respectfully ask that Ohio Politicians, members ofthe Ohio Power Siting board come to their senses, 
act in the best interest of their constituents and do the right thing. 

Respectfully, 

David McDiarmid —• 
2950 Losantiridge Avenue 
Cincinnati, OH 45213 
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